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Eoin O'Connor

From: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 30 June 2021 09:25
To: Oxigen Waste Transfer
Cc: EIAPlanning
Subject: Re: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application 

Dear Richard, 
  
In order for the Agency to make a determination on the type of authorisation required we would advise that you submit 
your request using the online Article 11 request form. Details in relation to Article 11 declarations and the link to the 
online request form can be found at the following link: Declaration on waste authorisations (Art. 11) | Environmental 
Protection Agency (epa.ie) 
  
Regards, 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
  
  

 

053-9160600 
licensing@epa.ie  

www.epa.ie  

   
 

 
 
 

From: Oxigen Waste Transfer <oxigenderryarkin@ftco.ie> 
Date: Monday, 21 June 2021 at 15:05 
To: EIAPlanning <eiaplanning@epa.ie> 
Cc: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: RE: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application  

Hi Marian, 
  
Richard Deeney here of Fehily Timoney. I was responsible for arranging for the dispatch of the scoping letter for the 
proposed development below to you. See letter attached again for your convenience. 
  
As detailed already, the proposed development will consist of a Material Recovery Facility based in Derryakin, County 
Offlay. Oxigen Environmental intends to apply for planning permission to develop a Material Recovery Facility which will 
accept 90,000 tonnes of waste per annum on-site. The facility will accept the following waste types on-site for 
processing; municipal solid waste, construction and demolition waste, mixed dry recyclable waste and commercial and 
industrial waste. 
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